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ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 

DATED: April 15, 2014 
 

DUE DATE: April 23, 2014 @ 11:00 A.M. 

 
The attention of respondents submitting proposals for the above-referenced project is called to the 
following Addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein, whether of omission, addition, 
substitution or other change, are all to be included in and form a part of the proposed Contract Documents 
for the work.  Respondents shall acknowledge this Addendum in the appropriate section located on 
Attachment C. 

 

 
 

Question 1.  Did the town receive any new large State grants (over 100,000)? 
    Answer  The Town received two park improvement grants from the Department of Energy and 

Environmental Protection totaling $3,842,000 which were fully reimbursed in FY 2014 and 
received approximately $422,000 for a local bridge program grant.  In addition, the Town 
was awarded a $250,000 STEAP grant. 

 
 
 
Question 2.  Did the town receive any new large Federal grants (over 300,000)? 
    Answer  The Town received two construction grants totaling approximately $3,150,000.  The work is 

substantially complete and reimbursements are pending at this time. 
 
 
 
Question 3.  Does the RFP for auditing services also cover the retirement system?   
    Answer  The audit includes the Town of Glastonbury Retirement and OPEB trust funds. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Note:  This addendum consists of 1 page including the above text. 

 
 

END OF TEXT  


